
 

     

 

Class News 

Nursery - absolutely loved taking part in sports day, we were so proud of the children!  
YR  - loved participating in sports day and demonstrated great resilience!  
Y1  - loved taking part in our Swimming Gala and Sports Day – it was great fun!  
Y2  - had so much fun on Sports Day!  
Y3  - demonstrated such determination, resilience and teamwork during the many sporting activities this 
    week, especially the Swimming Gala and Sports Day!  
Y4  - have enjoyed discussing and researching the lasting impact of the Roman Empire on Britain 
Y5  - had a fantastic week and particularly enjoyed the Swimming Gala and Sports Day  
Y6  - have been super busy rehearsing their leaver’s assembly – don’t forget your tissues!  
 
Dear Parents, 

What an incredible week of sport and music. It was fabulous to showcase the progress our children have made in 

swimming this week and we all really enjoyed cheering the children on in Sports Day. A shout out to Ringwood 

students who returned to help make Sports Day such a success, thank you! 

Well done to all the budding pianists who performed to the school and parents in their annual concert, they were 

amazing and again showed real progress.  

 

We are delighted to announce that former St Ives pupil, Jonny, has signed a professional contract with AFC 

Bournemouth.  Jonny has been with the club since he was six years old, working his way through the Bournemouth 

academy with dedication and talent.  Congratulations Jonny! We are in awe of your success and incredibly proud of 

your achievements.  Best of luck in your professional career, we can't wait to see you on Match of the Day! 

 

We are also delighted to announce that one of our ex pupils, Indy, has just recently been successful in being cast as 

the main character in the touring musical of Elf.  This exciting tour covers the entire UK and some European venues 

and dates.  We are immensely proud of Indy and wish him every success, we know he will be amazing! It is incredible 

how the St Ives Christmas pantomime can inspire our young people to reach for the stars!  Congratulations Indy!! 

 

Reports 

Please note your child will have come home today with their end of year report. 

 

Online Safety 

The sharing of nudes, semi-nudes and other explicit material is a prominent issue in today’s digital landscape: both 
their distribution and their misuse. In fact, the National Crime Agency has issued an alert to hundreds of thousands 
of education professionals after a study found that 26,718 cases of "sextortion" had been reported in 2023 - more 
than doubling from the year before. 
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It's vital for parents and educators to be aware of how they can safeguard 
children from exposure to, or involvement in, sharing intimate images – 
especially given that the sharing of such material featuring under-18s is a 
serious criminal offence. This week’s guide offers expert insight into the risks 
of sharing intimate images online, as well as tips on implementing measures 
to shield children from encountering inappropriate digital content of a 
sexual nature. 
 
Uniform - Winter uniform to be worn as normal from September. 
Winter uniform:  
Grey trousers/skirt/pinafore, white school polo shirt, blue school jumper/cardigan, black shoes. 
PE kit:  
Blue shorts, navy school t-shirt, trainers  
KS2 - school hoody, blue socks 
Football boots/shin pads are to be brought into school in a named bag on the days they require these and can be 
changed into prior to the session. 
 
Swimming Pool 
As we come to the end of the swimming season we would like to say a massive thank you to SISA and their 
volunteers who have helped with the opening and running of the swimming pool this term.  The pool is run by 
parents and without volunteers it would not be able to open.  
 
Staffing 2024-25 
N - Mrs De Jesus 
YR - Mrs Kirk/Mrs Bowden 
Y1 - Miss Medcraff 
Y2 - Mrs Wanless/Mrs Beers 
Y3 - Mrs Mackenzie  
Y4 - Mrs Carr 
Y5 - Mr Stokes  
Y6 - Mrs Moore  

 
Dates for Diary 
July 
17th   Reception Class assembly 9.00am 

18th   Y6 Leavers assembly 1.30pm  

19th   Last day of term – 1.00pm finish – Nursery (if you normally collect at 12.45 please collect at 1.00pm) 

         1.05pm finish – KS1 

         1.15pm finish – KS2  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs L Crossley  

Headteacher  

                      

  

               

PE Days for Summer Term 2 

YR – Thursday & Friday 
Y1 – Thursday & Friday 
Y2 – Wednesday & Friday 
Y3 – Wednesday & Friday 
Y4 – Monday & Friday 
Y5 – Monday & Friday 
Y6 – Monday & Thursday 
 

24/25 Inset Days 
 
Friday 25th October 24 
Friday 23rd May 25 
Monday 21st July 25 
Tuesday 22nd July 25 
Wednesday 23rd July 25 
 


